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Dear Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1391 is much needed legislation that will 
simply protect those who wish not to participate in mandated shots, vaccinations, 
and other procedures.  I ask for a Do Pass on HB1391.   
 
North Dakota citizens have undergone an absolute disaster in terms of the 
handling of the COVID-19 pandemic.  As I casually look around, I see far, far 
worse health after the mandated shots than before.  Unusually high death rates, 
unusually high cancer rates, unusually high autoimmune disorder rates, 
unusually high RSV rates, and unusually high sudden onset blindness are just a 
few of the poor health conditions I see in the community around me following the 
COVID-19 injections.  As a result, we need some safeguards.  HB1391 gives us 
this that protection. 
 
Please give HB1391 a Do Pass. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


